CITY OF CARSON

" PLANNING COMMISSION STAFF REPORT

NEW BUSINESS DISCUSSION: March 10, 2011

SUBJECT: Workshop regarding long-term banners
APPLICANT: City of Carson

REQUEST: Discuss and consider long-term banner displays
PROPERTIES INVOLVED: Commercial properties

COMMISSION ACTION

Concurred with staff
Did not concur with staff

___ Other
COMMISSIONERS' VOTE
AYE NO AYE NO
Chairman Faletogo Gordon
Vice-Chair Park Saenz
Brimmer Schaefer
Diaz Verreit
Goolsby

ftem No. 124



introduction

On January 25, 2011, the City Council Commercial & Public Signage Subcommitiee
considered a proposal from David Dupetit of 3 Men's Suits $129.99, to allow year-
round banners for the shopping center at 20761-20775 S. Avalon Boulevard. The
Subcommittee direcied staff to bring the item as a workshop to the Planning
Commission for consideration. The Subcommittee recommended that the Planning

Commission discuss allowing banners and other business signs tc be displayed for
an extended amount of time.

This item was continued from the February 22, 2011 Planning Commission meeting.
Please refer to the February 22, 2011 staff report for further discussion.

Recommendation

That the Planning Commission:
s CONSIDER and DISCUSS the information provided for in this workshop;

s PROVIDE direction to staff in how to proceed.

Exhibits
None.
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